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EXTERNAL

Dear Lynda,

I have recently heard that there is some serious movement toward a notion that redistricting District 5 would
somehow benefit the public? I urge you to not redistrict District 5, not to in any way add parts or the whole (god
forbid) of Rohnert Park to District 5.
This smacks of politicos, businesses, tribes or all the above, to further compromise coastal and west county values
by gaining further access for their own.

The good Citizens of west County’s District 5 want nothing to do with what has occurred and continues to occur in
Rohnert Park. This is a very poor concept and should be treated as such.

Please help to put an end to this absurd gerrymandering for the purposes of a few.

Thank you, Lynda.

Sincerely,

Douglas Emery
7528 Gates Drive
Sebastopol, CA. 95472
707-829-7900

Sent from my iPhone

Sent from my iPhone
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